
TO MAKE A DONATION
visit our website 

AcademySRQ.org
and click on the                      button

Thank you for transforming lives!
The Academy at Glengary, Inc., is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. All donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by 

law. The Academy at Glengary is registered with the state of Florida (CH56160). A copy of the official registration and 
financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services at www.800helpfla.Com or by calling toll-free 

800-435-7352 within the state. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the state.
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COVID-19 UPDATE: Academy members have the option of attending the Academy onsite or continuing with online services. For more  
information about our Phase I Safety Guidelines on the Academy’s website: AcademySRQ.org. These guidelines have been established based on 
consensus by Academy members, staff and Board of Directors. They are subject to change at the discretion of the Academy community. These 
guidelines will be reevaluated on an ongoing basis and are subject to future modification. We Are Stronger Together.

ON THE MOVE
In my new apartment on Osprey, one flight up, I am living 
alone. There’s one-and-a-half bathrooms, a laundromat 
downstairs, and a covered parking lot. As for the view, it’s as 
good as living in Central Park. Inside, some paintings help 
me settle my thoughts.  As neighborhoods go, it’s a nod to 
modernity and the culture of young adults; that is, brief but 
courteous encounters with the neighbors.  Were it not for the 
Academy at Glengary, I might find it very lonely, but I’ve 
slowly built some routines 
of cooking, and ending the 
day by reading or writing, 
calling with friends or 
family and, in the morning, 
taking time to ease into my 
busy day. I recently invited 
my two brothers in to join 
me over the holidays - 
familiar and new are glad 
tidings for a new year.    

HOLIDAY MEALS PREPARED 
FOR DELIVERY
Story

BACK TO WORK
I am so happy to have a job! I’m working at Children First 
as an office assistant. Right now, I work on Wednesdays and 
Fridays, but my schedule will increase to three days a week 
after the new year. I do a lot of filing, copying, and creating 
labels. It’s different every day which keeps it interesting.  The 
people there are all really nice to work with. 

I interviewed for the job back in October and, soon after, I 
was offered the position.  It 
was a lengthy process to get 
all of the new-hire paperwork 
completed. I didn’t want to 
tell anyone about the job until 
after I started because I was 
nervous that it wouldn’t work 
out. But now, I have worked 
for three weeks and I feel very 
comfortable. It means a lot to 
me to have a job that gives me 
something to look forward to. Stephen Anderson

Carolyn Robinson

Happy Holidays!

(left to right) Kevin Geyer, Lisa Hillje, 
and Ben Burnside

Stewie Bitterman
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